
 IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
RECALL NO. 20V-448 

September 2020 
 

 
 

Dear Xtreme Outdoors Dealer: 

Xtreme Outdoors has learned that certain model 2020 LiTle Guy Mini Max trailers, manufactured by Xtreme Outdoors 
between 07/29/2019 and 06/16/2020, fail to conform to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) No. 110, Tire 
selec]on and rims and motor home/recrea]on vehicle trailer load carrying capacity informa]on for motor vehicles with 
a GVWR of 4,536 kilograms (10,000 pounds) or less, and 49 CFR Part 567. As a result, Xtreme Outdoors is conduc]ng a 
voluntary safety recall to address the issue.  

What Trailers Are Affected? 

The trailers included in the recall are:  

Our records indicate that trailer(s) sold or in your present lot inventory fall within this range. IMPORTANT: If some of the 
units are s]ll in your inventory, Federal law requires you to complete the recall remedy on those units before retail 
delivery.  

What is the Problem? 

The curb weight, Cargo Carrying Capacity (CCC) and Gross Vehicle Weight Ra]ng (GVWR) are understated on the CCC 
label and cer]fica]on label.  Accordingly, these vehicles do not comply with FMVSS No. 110 and 49 CFR Part 567.  An 
understated trailer weight presents a risk that the trailer may exceed the towing capacity of the towing vehicle, 
increasing the risk of a vehicle crash.  

What Are We Doing About the Problem? 

To correct the noncompliance, Xtreme Outdoors has enclosed the correct Cargo Carrying Capacity label and cer]fica]on 
label. At your earliest convenience, use the enclosed instruc]ons to apply the new labels over top of the exis]ng labels. 
(The labels are located on the forward half of the led side of the trailer.)  

The replacement labels may not be used for any purpose other than to affix it to the subject 2020 LiTle Guy Mini Max 
trailers manufactured by Xtreme Outdoors.  

Make Model Model Year Vehicle Iden]fica]on Number (VIN) Range

Xtreme Outdoors LiTle Guy Mini Max 2020 1X9TT1712L1036012 – 1X9TT2118M1036001
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Ques]ons or Concerns? 

If you have ques]ons or concerns about this recall, please contact Xtreme Outdoors at (888)469-8688 or 
recall@goxtoutdoors.com.  

We are taking this ac]on in the interest of safety and sa]sfac]on with our products. We apologize for any inconvenience 
and thank you for your aTen]on to this maTer. 

Sincerely, 

Xtreme Outdoors
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